
 

 
 

 

 

 
July 3, 2024 

 

 
Jerry Postema 

Utility Director 

Hildale City 
320 East Newel Ave. 

P.O. Box 840490 

Hildale, UT 84784 

 
 

RE:  Engineer’s Recommendation for Award of Maxwell Canyon Park Utility and Access 

Improvements  
 

Mr. Postema,  

 
Jones & DeMille Engineering has reviewed the bids concerning the above-mentioned project, which were 

opened publicly at the Hildale City offices on June 27, 2025, at 10:00AM. Having reviewed the bids for 

qualifications, we recommend JNJ Construction Engineering, Inc as the lowest qualified bidder for the 

Hildale Maxwell Canyon Park Utility and Access Improvements Project contract. The accepted bid total is 
$2,195,591.00. A detailed bid summary and tabulation is attached for your review with applicable addenda 

items included. 

 
Please, coordinate this recommendation with Hildale City for approval. Once accepted, please return the 

signed Notice of Award for our coordination of the contract documents.   

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

JONES & DeMILLE ENGINEERING, INC. 
 

 

Riley Vane, PE 
Project Manager 

 

Attachments: 

1) Draft Notice of Award 
2) Bid Tabulation 

3) Bid Summary 

4) JNJ Construction Engineering Construction Schedule  
5) JNJ Construction Engineering Sub-contractors and Suppliers List 


